
Dear [Shareholder Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to express our gratitude for your participation in 

our recent shareholder survey. Your insights are invaluable to us. 

To further enhance our services and address your concerns, we kindly request your feedback 

regarding the survey experience. Your input will help us understand what we did well and where 

we can improve. 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts by replying to this email or filling out the feedback 

form linked below: 

Feedback Form 

Thank you once again for your contribution and for being a vital part of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

%5bFeedback%20Form%20Link%5d

